
1380 AM

March 2, 1971

Kermit Geary
R.D. 2, Box 298
Walnutport, Pa. 18088

Dear Mr. Geary:

This is to confirm your reception of WLRO, Lorain, Ohio on
February 21, 1971.

We were broadcasting at reduced power of 100 watts, pre -sunrise
at the time. We went to 500 watts at 7:30 A.M.

Enclosed is a coverage map.

Enclosure

RJK/d11

Sincerely,

Richard J. Koba
Station Manager
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